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HELP US HELP YOU! 
 
 
In the case of a fire or a medical emergency, our first responders need to be able 
to find your home quickly and easily. But our firefighters and EMTs can only find 
your home or business if we can see your address. Thousands of homes in 
Bernalillo County are not visible, unmarked or marked incorrectly.  
 
Follow these simple rules to help us find you in the case of an 
emergency.   
 
To Comply with County Ordinance: 
 

 Numbers and letters should be a minimum of six inches high and no less 
than 1/2 inch wide  

 
 Numbers and letters should contrast with their background 

 
 Street addresses should be plainly legible and visible from the street or 
road fronting the property. 

 
For more information see the Fire and Rescue web page at www.bernco.gov  or 
call the Bernalillo County Fire Marshal’s office at 468‐1310.  
 


